Clark County District Attorney
Investigators Association

April 4%, 2014

Dear Judge Susan Johnson

Thank you for your interest in seeking an endorsement with the District Attorney’s Investigators
Association (DAIA). Our membership appreciates the time you spent speaking with our
endorsement commitice. At this time, the DAIA has decided 1o extend our endorsement for you
in the 2014 race for District Court Judge Department 22.

A SD  ye

Craig Fabert
DAIA President

325 5. 3" Street 8 216
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